
Thurs 18.04.24 
Reading Reward visit to the Grand        

Theatre 

Mon 22.04.24 St George’s Menu - NEW DATE 

Mon 29.04.24 Y5 & Y6 Bikeability 

Thurs 02.05.24 Polling Day - school closed to all pupils 

Fi 03.05.24 Y5 & Y6 Bikeability 

Mon 06.05.24 Bank Holiday - school closed 

Tues 07.05.24 Y5 visit to Forge Farm Mill  

Thurs 09.05.24 Class photographs - change of date 

Thurs 09.05.24 Farm on Wheels to visit nursery 

Wk. com - 

13.05.24 
Y6 - KS2 Sats week 

Fri 24.05.24 Break up for half term 

Mon 03.06.24 Return to school 

Wk beg -  Mon 

03.06.24 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Wk beg - Mon 

10.04.24 
KS1 Phonics Check 

Fri 21.06.24 Inset Day - school closed to all pupils 

Mon 24.06.24 Inset Day - school closed to all pupils 

Mon 08.07.24 Parents’ Evening - Nursery, Y4 & Y5 

Tues 09.07.24 
Parents’ Evening -  Reception, Y1 & 

Y3 

Wed 10.07.24 Parents’ Evening - Y2 & Y6 

Mon 22.07.24 Break-up for Summer 

 

 

 

 

Wood End Road, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton, WV11 1YQ Tel: 01902 558940    email: woodendprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Miss S Sharma                        Deputy Headteacher: Mr M Hunt                   Assistant Headteacher: Mrs F Bellenger 

Summer1                             17th April 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the start of the summer term. We hope that you have managed 

to have a restful Easter break.  

As the summer term begins we welcome  

• Mr Hunt as our deputy headteacher 

and  

• Miss Wadelin as year 3 class teacher 

We look forward to sharing the next steps of the Wood End journey with them.  

Thank you to all families who have requested a place in an after school activity 

clubs for the summer term. You will  have received a text message on Friday 

confirming if your child has been allocated a place.  If you did not receive a 

message that means that your child has not been successful.   

Curriculum overviews for the Summer term are available on the website under 

the “ Curriculum Overviews and homework” tab.  

Miss Sharma 

St. George’s Day Lunch 

Please note the date has changed to                                         

Monday 22nd April. 

Due to the unavailability of some items, ice cream 

will replace the trifle option. 

Holiday in term time - penalty notice 

From next academic year, fixed penalty            

notices rise from £60 per parent per child, 

to £80 per parent per child. 

Weekly Attendance 

Your child’s class  attendance for week  commencing 8th 
April is below. 

As a school we aim to have attendance above 95%  

 

 
Nursery 88% 

Reception 93.1% 

Year 1 89.5% 

Year 2 90.7% 

Year 3 99.6% 

Year 4 92.1% 

Year 5 92.7% 

Year 6 91.3% 

Pupils leaving school during the school 

day for appointments etc. will now need 

to be signed in and out using the entry 

sign system by the person collecting.                               

Please allow additional time for this.                                       

Thank you for your co-operation. 




